
Dear Richie, 
  
This leter is in support of the Tampa Bay Rays’ New Stadium & Gas Plant District 
Redevelopment.  Not only am I born and raised in St. Petersburg, I represent an organiza�on of 
over 300 employees and serves over 1,000 individuals with developmental disabili�es in our 
city.  My support for this project is due to the years of planning and considera�on for the best 
solu�on and outcome for our city.  The impact the Tampa Bay Rays have on the popula�on we 
serve is great.  They contribute to our mission which provides opportuni�es for children and 
adults with disabili�es experience life to the fullest. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Michelle Detweiler 

President & CEO 

727-345-9111 EXT 6903 
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